
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dan Beard Council 10078 Reading Road, Cincinnati, OH 45241 (513) 577‐7700  
www.danbeard.org/campmichaels 

Capital Campaign Update 
 

Campaign receives  
CHALLENGE  

for a matching gift. 
 
A challenge has been issued to our campaign by an anonymous donor. Between November 19 and December 
31 this donor will match $0.50 on a dollar for every dollar contributed up to $200,000. This is a great opportunity 
to raise an additional $300,000 for Camp Michaels.  
 
If you would like to double your gift, please send in the attached form by mail or email to 
tom.dugger@scouting.org.  
 
This gift must be a new gift in order to be counted for the match. Even if you have made a previous commitment, 
you can make a new pledge by increasing your gift to receive the match. Don't miss this challenge to double 
your contribution.   For more information call Tom Dugger at 513-577-7681 or 513-317-2336 cell. 
 

Giving Update 
To date over 100 donors have made commitments totaling over $5,000,000. 

 

New Gifts 
Jacob G. Schmidlapp Trust 5/3 Bank 

St. Elizabeth Healthcare 
Heritage Bank 

The Louise Taft Semple Foundation 
 
Council Properties Committee  

 Weekly meetings taking place to finalize design and develop timelines for permitting process.  
 Designs under consideration.  

 Road System  
 Water Service  
 Waste Water Treatment  
 Bridge Design  
 Major Structures  

 
Sustainability Update 
The Sustainability Committee is working to develop the sustainability program.  We will rebrand the proposed 
"Nature Stations" to "Sustainability Stations".  A sustainability station is a stand up learning center where visitors 
to Camp Michaels will gain valuable insights into features of our sustainability education program.  Currently, 
three stations are scheduled to be built with three more under consideration.  Watch for more details. 

 


